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ICSC(M) 2-19 prize winner Lt Callum Bambro RN

receives his pen from Cdre Heber Ackland RN.

Fifty Officers attended a Mess Dinner at Fort Blockhouse on 7 Septemberto celebrate the 25th anniversary of the RNR submarine operationsspecialisation which provides shore-based submarine controllers andafloat submarine advisory teams for RN and NATO force. ARNO
sponsored a round of port.

Captain Digby Nelson presents the Commodore’s Annual Award forOutstanding Achievement to 2/0 (X) Alex Townsend; the Mont Blanc penprize was sponsored by ARNO. The Annual Award Ceremony formallyrecognises the valuable contribution of RFA personnel in deliveringglobal maritime logistic support. 

ARNO also sponsored the port at
the well-attended Murray 64 55th
Reunion in September. A lunch at
the RYS in Cowes was followed
by a sea voyage around the
dockyard and a barbecue the
following day, all enhanced by
splendid weather. Photo courtesy
of Ian Cumming.

Obligatory ‘steps’ photo at the celebratory dinner for 1969

Reunion, Dartmouth. Port sponsored by ARNO!


